
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 1
9:00 AM Morning Worship
10:00 AM Sunday School

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 2
The church office will be closed for the holiday.

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 4
11:00 AM MADD Hatters
NOON Twice Fed in the Social Hall
12:30 PM Twice Fed - Facebook Live
6:30 PM Choir Practice

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 8
9:00 AM Morning Worship
10:00 AM Sunday School
11:00 AM Deacons’ Meeting

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 9
9:00 AM Clothes Closet Work Day
6:30 PM NO Men’s Ministry

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 10
9:30 AM Salvation Doll Team Meeting

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 11
NOON Twice Fed in the Social Hall
12:30 PM Twice Fed - Facebook Live
6:30 PM Choir Practice

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 14
9:00 AM Clothes Closet Open

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 15
9:00 AM Morning Worship
10:00 AM Sunday School

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 18
NOON Twice Fed in the Social Hall
12:30 PM Twice Fed - Facebook Live
6:30 PM Choir Practice

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 22
9:00 AM Morning Worship
10:00 AM Sunday School

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 23
9:00 AM Clothes Closet Work Day
NOON NEWSLETTER DEADLINE

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 24
9:30 AM Salvation Doll Team Meeting
2:45 PM Clothes Closet Open

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 25
NOON Twice Fed in the Social Hall
12:30 PM Twice Fed - Facebook Live
6:30 PM Choir Practice

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 29
9:00 AM Morning Worship
10:00 AM Sunday School

Counting Ministry Team for September

Linda O’Quinn

Danny Schaffer
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Season of Prayer for

Janie Chapman Offering

for State Missions, Missions Education,

and Kingdom ADVANCE in South Carolina

September 8 - 15, 2024

                 State Goal: $2,190,000                  

                 Church Goal: $1,800                         

We are better together!
Acts 2:42-47



Christmas Boxes

for

5-9 Year Old Girls!

We are continuing to collect items for Operation

Christmas Child shoe boxes with our focus being on

girls ages 5-9 years old.

SEPTEMBER COLLECTIONS:

Small Stuffed Animals

Hair Brushes

Hair Ties

Wash Cloths

Jump Ropes

Coloring Books 

We can purchase items in bulk.  If you are interested in

doing this, please contact Sheila in the church office.

Please consider contributing

as we share the love of Jesus

to children around the world!

Urgent Need of Volunteers!

This is a very important “Cry” for help in the Clothes
and Household Ministry. As you know, this ministry
has been ongoing since 1980. It has helped many
people in and around our community.

We are never short of donations. Our problem is the
mess people make either dropping off donations or
going through the donations left on the porch of the 
mission house. Some people are tearing bags open and
taking what they want and leaving clothes and things
strewn over the porch, yard and nearby area, between
the Clothes Closet and doctor’s office.

We are asking you to volunteer and give a couple hours
a week to help monitor this situation. If this problem
continues, this ministry may eventually close down.

If you are willing to help us with this problem, please
call Sylvia Brunson at 803-943-6144, or Linda
O’Quinn at 803-942-0424 as soon as possible. We will
give you more information and meet with you and
others to work out a plan.

For I was hungry and you gave me something to eat, I
was thirsty and you gave me something to drink, I was
a stranger and you invited me in, I needed clothes and
you clothed me, I was sick and you looked after me, I
was in prison and you came to visit me.  Then the
righteous will answer him, “Lord, when did we see you
hungry and feed you, or thirsty and give you something
to drink? When did we see you a stranger and invite
you in, or needing clothes and clothe you? When did
we see you sick or in prison and go to visit you?”  The
King will reply, “Truly I tell you, whatever you did for
one of the least of these brothers and sisters of mine,
you did for me.” Matthew 25:35-40

 

What is the Janie Chapman Offering?
Named after South Carolina WMU's first president, the
Janie Chapman Offering for State Missions helps
support missions efforts across South Carolina and
North America.  Each year, we spend one week in
September highlighting how the Janie Chapman
Offering is used, as well as praying for those serving
across our state. The hope of the Gospel is made known
because of your faithful generosity and prayers!

—www.scwmu.org

Thank you to all who contributed gift cards for our
Christmas in August missions project.  We mailed $425
in supplies from Amazon to gift cards to Zach
Schemmer, who serves as lead pastor at The Way
Church KC in Kansas City, Kansas.  With your
donations, we were able to purchase Life Recovery
Bibles, hygiene kits, scripture wall art, prayer journals
with pens, a garment rack, clothes hangers, and toilet
paper.  The requested items will be used to help the
church launch its Anchor Her Support Group and
Anchor Her Clothing Closet, blessing women coming
out of addiction, incarceration, and domestic violence. 

Please pray that these items will enhance this ministry
by helping them meet physical needs while providing
an opportunity to share the life-changing good news of
Jesus Christ.

September 1 Pam Ramsey
September 6 Tex Simmons
September 8 Danny Dean
September 8 Alan Cope
September 9 Charlie Drawdy, Sr.
September 9 Patsy Poston
September 14 Ronnie Mixson
September 15 Margie Harley
September 15 Michelle Purdy
September 17 Janice Priester
September 17 Cameron Platts
September 17 Ronald Winn
September 19 Betsy Gibson
September 21 Camille Welch
September 21 Jennifer Forshey
September 21 Brenda Miley
September 25 Susan Padgett


